
From: Kate Maclurcan <katemaclurcan@hotmail.com>
Subject: RD feedback/ Kristina Olsen

Date: 5 September 2010 11:15:25 PM AEST
To: Wayne Richmond  <wayne@humph.org>

Hi Wayne

Congratulations on a terrific show!!!

My favourites:

Kazu's exquisite 'Dont Close your eyes'
Meredith's Jesus is on the Wire: so moving
Freedom: a fantastic piece really well done.
Patricia's talk & rendition of Dorothy Hewitt's poetry
Queen of the Road- love it!
Dusty Springfiled go-go dancers
Ill never find another you (a gorgeous melody)

 
Kate Maclurcan
0412 771 394
--------------

From: wayne@humph.org
Subject: Last chances to see 'Razzle Dazzle' (+ Planning Meeting)
Date: Mon, 30 Aug 2010 12:03:11 +1000
To: looselywoven@humph.org

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------
*  *  This email has been sent to the Loosely Woven/Humph Hall Mailing List  *  *
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 
Just a reminder that next weekend's performances of 'Razzle Dazzle' in Humph Hall are yo
ur last opportunity to catch our new concert!
 
7pm, Friday 3rd September 2010
7pm, Saturday 4th September 2010
2pm, Sunday 5th September 2010
 
==============================================================
PLEASE NOTE: The Friday 3rd September performance in Humph Hall is a special event organ


